
Dear AGCC Family, 


This past Sunday we had a truly 
incredible time of worship, which included 
what can only be described as a 
“Generosity Traffic-Jam.”  We are 
incredibly grateful for everyone who 
came forward and made their 
commitments to our Room To Grow 

Stewardship Campaign.  The response to this campaign and the commitments 
made have been amazing!  We can’t wait to share the results at our special 
celebration service this Sunday Nov. 19th at 10am (lunch included).  Please 
make plans to join us, we have reason to celebrate!  


If you have not had the opportunity to do so, we are encouraging all our church 
family to help us bring the campaign to a conclusion by turning in their 
commitment card as soon as possible. If you would still like to turn in your 
commitment card, you can do so in one of three ways: 


	 *You may drop it off at the church office at your convenience.


	 * You may place it in the offering box this Sunday.  


	 * E-mail your commitment to office@aspengrovecc.com 


Please know that every response matters regardless of the amount, and every 
person makes a difference. Exciting things are happening, and God is leading us 
into the future with joy and expectation.  Additional info. including commitment 
cards are available on our website aspengrovecc.com

 

May God Bless You Richly, 


Adam Kaufhold


“Bring the whole tithe into the storehouse, that there may be food in my house.  
Test me in this, says the Lord Almighty, and see if I will not throw open the 

floodgates of heaven and pour out so much blessing that you will not have room 
enough for it”   Malachi 3:10
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